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I am honoured to be given the opportunity to propose the vote of 

thanks to this esteemed gathering on the auspicious occasion of the 

civil accounts day. 

 The presentation on CPSMS presented the future vision of the 

service in a very captivating and vivid way which surely had helped 

the audience to have a feel of the future possibilities which the 

service entails in itself. The presentation on internal audit was very 

knowledgeable and thought provoking. 

 The keynote address by the CGA mirrored the advances and 

achievements of the service .but the vision and challenges expressed 

by him, will remain as guiding light for all of us to march forward. I, 

on the behalf of whole civil accounts fraternity, propose vote of 

thanks for CGA sir for his kind and thought provoking address. In the 

end, I would also like to thank the distinguished audience for 

participating in the event. 

Thank you  

 

 

  

  


